
Sugar Hill Conservation Commission Minutes 5/15/2014 

SHCC present: 

Margo Connors 

Kathie Galligan 

Timothy Williams 

ACT: Rebecca Brown 

PSU: Rachelle Lyons and two students  

Members of the public: Karl Martland and Robert Blechal (Caledonian Record) 

 

Meeting was a public hearing on a proposal to the  Sugar Hill Conservation Commission by the 

Ammonoosuc Conservation Trust: 

"Ammonoosuc Watershed Stream Corridor Private Landowner Conservation Feasibility", for a study on 

the Salmon Hole stream in Sugar Hill and the Ham Branch in Easton and Franconia. 

 

$5,000.00 funding requested from SHCC out of a total budget of $48,950.00 

 

ACT and PSU members made a presentation of the proposal and responded to questions and comments 

from SHCC and the public.  In general comments were favorable and no objections to the proposal were 

raised. 

 

After the presentation SHCC deliberated and approved the funding of $5,000. 

 

There will be a river conservation fair on the Dow Strip Friday 6/13 

The next SHCC meeting is 6/20/2014 


